
Report of Executive Director for January, 2021

 electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website

 March conference planning meeting

 Membership invoices

 Waterfront/pool survey

 Created survey for pools/waterfront data

 Processing membership payments

 Conference zoom calls and created google form

 Updated MRPA web site

 Sponsor registration for conference

 Attendee registration for conference

 Sponsor packages – worked with Tyler

 Hosted zoom for Paid leave law with DOL

 Jan. CSED zoom

 Why We Love Summer Video notification

 January board meeting

 Advocacy meeting

 Conference planning

 Calls with NRPA staff about conference sessions

 Sent membership election info

 Youth sports zoom

 Contact funtown

 Ron Hall – Maine camping

 Prepared 20/21 budget

 Letter to Pingree re LWCF and her new position

 Funtown call for summer ticket

Submitted to MRPA Board
February 11, 2021
Deb Smith, Executive Director


